redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.24 Date- 30/08/17
To: Parents (Class 9 and Class 10)

From: The Principal

Subject: IAYP Circular

Dear Parents,

Greetings !!

You will be happy to know that we have been registered for International Award for Young People (IAYP)
Programme.

IAYP is the certified programme for the students of class 9 and 10.
We are sending registration form for the same along with your ward.

You are requested to kindly send the duly filled form alongwith Rs.600/- (Registration fees) by 01%
September 2017, Friday.

With Warm Regards,

Mpr.Hiren Parikh
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to Class 10)



